

Snowmobile Club

NEWSLETTER



DUE TO PACKER GAME



Join a Snowmobile Club

Support our Sport

"United We Trail, Divided We Fail"

Elections - Elections will be held at the next meeting. This is time to take ownership and have some input on the Club's future and direction. Nominations for:

- President is Gordo Spaulding
- Vice-President is Chad Spaulding
- Treasurer is Leon Siefert
- Trail Chairman is Pat Hanagan and John Zarate
- The Secretary position will be open, if you have not had the opportunity to help the club in an officer position, please think about stepping up

Trails/Marking - Dates for trail marking are November 5 and 12 and December 3. Dates may change due to weather. Please call Pat Hanagan at 779-0592 or 419-2942. If you marked your sheet that you would be a **participating member**, now is the perfect time to volunteer- mark your calendar! We will meet again at Gordo's on Municipal Drive at 8 am-sharp. If you are not sure where Gordo lives, call either Gordo (757-5900) or an officer to find out where that is. Bring tools such as chain saws, sledge hammers, cordless drills with nut drivers with sizes 1/4, 5/16"and 3/8", wire cutters, and four wheelers if you have them.

Mark Your Calendars - The next two meetings will be:

- November 13, 2011
- Saturday, December 10, 2011. December will be the annual Christmas Party which was changed from Sunday night to Saturday.

Outagamie County Alliance Snowmobile Map - We are also looking for a person(s) or a couple to volunteer to get ads for our map; map ads need to be in by October 17. Please call Mike at 757-5020.

Ski-Doo: Fill out the certificate available at ski-doo.com and bring it to your local Ski-Doo dealership before November 15, 2010. Your dealer will then donate \$10 cash to your snowmobile club!

Stickers - Available to paid members at the meetings. If your registration is for two head of households you will receive two big and two small. If you are single you will receive one of each. You may purchase more stickers if you wish.

Current Officers

President: Gordy Spaulding 757-5900 Secretary: Bev Plamann 757-5020 Vice President: Chad Spaulding 268-2826 Trail Chairman: Mike Plamann 757-5020

Treasurer: Leon Seifert 757-6007

County Alliance Representatives – Gordy Spaulding & Mike Plamann

Board of Directors - Karen Kaphingst, Ron Nussbaum, Anthony Vande Hei, Tim Immel, Bruce Schroeder and Don Zehner